
I am writing this email to support the Food Standards (Truth in labeling - 
Palm Oil) Amendment Bill 2009.  I have been to Borneo and seen the 
destruction Palm Oil has produced not only to the Orangutan’s, but also to the 
countries entire landscape.   
  
I feel it is my right to know what products contain Palm Oil so I can choose to 
not purchase them.  Please respect my right to choose products based on 
where they came from and how they are produced. 
  
Not supporting this Bill is tantamount to killing a species and one of only two 
islands in the world that they exist. 
  
Thanks you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mr. Benjamin J. Fox 
 


